
BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT          | November 2020    

   

MONTHLY TOWN FIRE MEETING 

November 9th, 2020 

Meeting called to order at 18:57 by Chief Jason Brown 

 

Note: The Fire Department did not meet during October.  However, the efficient operation and 

call response was not affected by the lack of meeting since members of the fire department 

stepped up to respond to calls and maintenance as needed. 

 

Meeting minutes from September 28th were read and accepted. 

 Old Business 

  

• Decision made to leave Forestry 1 where it is for now. 

• Discussed barrels and barricade responsibility.  Suggestion for keeping at town 

garage would make access difficult.  Will remain in meeting room at station 1. 

• Tank 1 to Greenwood Apparatus for warranty, service work and pump testing. 

• Discussed consultant proposal.  This was approved by town.  Next step is town 

agent to sign proposal and return to Port City Architecture.  Should we request a 

sample report. 

• Still need to investigate a piping solution for washer. 

• Squad 3 is still leaking. 

 

 New Business 

 

• Debris burns are now allowed with permit. 

• Oil tanks are ready for winter. 

• Reminder with cold weather to circulate pumps to prevent freezing. 

• Will participate in parade for Shirly Milliken’s 95 birthday. She is the wife of former 

West Baldwin Chief Gordon Milliken. 

• Hazmat operations refresher course scheduled for November 28 – 29 at 8:00 AM. 
 

. 

Meeting adjourned at 19:42. 

 

Next meeting at Baldwin Community Center at 19:00 on December 7th, 2020. 

 


